
Grizzly Bizz 

March 23, 2018 

Dear Grizzly Families, 

Just a reminder that next week is Spring Conference Week. All 1st-6th grade 

students will be on a MINIMUM DAY schedule.  

Please be sure to check our lost and found. All items will be donated on Friday.  

Have a great weekend!  

Sincerely, 

Megan Bricker, Principal 

Portola Springs Elementary 

Follow us on: 

 Instagram @ GrizzliesofPS 

 Facebook.com/portolaspringselementary 

Click on Google Translate if you’d like to translate this email.  

 

Upcoming Dates 

 Monday, March 26th- Public Information Meeting re: portables 

 Monday, March 26th- Friday, March 30th- Spring Conference Week 

(Minimum day all week) 

 Thursday, March  29th- Primary Music Share Day  

 Monday, April 2nd-Friday, April 6th- Spring Break 

School Information 

Public Information Meeting 

Monday, March 26th at 6pm we will have a Public Information Meeting 

regarding the addition of 6 portables for the 2018-2019 school year. The 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/lCYCIXJecWD3MMWxudqCKQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRcFY4HP0QdaHR0cHM6Ly90cmFuc2xhdGUuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbS9XB3NjaG9vbG1YBAAAAABCCgABh1o0WvsoMBs~
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PJhNDF_hxFIblsnLF6S6vXLuNp71o2ku/view?usp=sharing


information can be found here. Click here for the Board Policy and 

Administrative Regulations regarding our additions and process.  

 

 

State Testing 

In April and May, 3rd-6th grade students will be participating Statewide Testing. 

You can find additional information on these tests on our IUSD Assessment Page.  

 

ELPAC Testing 

In April and May, students that are designated as English Language Learners will 

participate in the English Language Proficiency Assessment for California 

(ELPAC). You can find additional information here.  

 

Music Share Information 

Come join our primary students for their Spring Music Share Concert.  This event is 

classroom specific and will be held at different times for different classes. Please 

click here for details.  

 

IPSF Summer Enrichment Academy 

Portola Springs will be hosting two sessions of IPSF Summer Enrichment Academy. 

If you would like to see the courses offered, please visit the website at 

http://www.ipsfacademy.org/index.php?pro=5. Registration begins Monday! 

 

Cell Phone Watches  

Just a reminder that cell phone watches that have the ability to make calls are 

treated as a cell phone. Students should keep them in their backpacks or they 

can be placed on a teacher’s desk. They may not wear them during the school 

day.  

 

Lost and Found 

Lost and Found items will be donated during Spring Break. Please be sure to stop 

by and look through the items.  

 

PTA Information 

Mother/Son Backyard BBQ 

Tickets are now on sale for the Mother/Son Backyard BBQ. We will have an In-n-

Out truck and inflatable mazes. Buy your tickets on the PTA Website. 

 

Portola Springs Golf Tournament 

Save the Date! The First Annual Portola Springs Golf Tournament will take place 

at Tustin Rach Golf Course on Friday, May 4th at 1:00.   

https://drive.google.com/file/d/17ycdTOgnzzM8PwLHfUsDx-5x1zW_JvCz/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LHlJtGnga58DT8QckviliRWbXBGq6b83/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_OZ8MaHZquAR5bG77cf7QkSI-FkQkGEe/view?usp=sharing
https://iusd.org/about/departments/education-services/data-and-assessment/statewide-testing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1LkOri2WyRU6fwhNnRONQ4sKunS_EM6wv/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PJhNDF_hxFIblsnLF6S6vXLuNp71o2ku/view?usp=sharing
http://www.ipsfacademy.org/index.php?pro=5
http://portolaspringspta.org/Home


IPSF Information  

For the March Edition of IPSF Impact Newsletter, click here.  
 

https://ipsf.net/wp-content/uploads/2018/03/IPSF-Ambassador-Alert-March-2018.pdf

